
Grass Lake Interceptor Rehabilitation 
Project

Project Update #1: October 6, 2021
On Monday, October 11, American Engineering Testing (AET) and Northern Dewatering will 
begin performing hydrologic testing on behalf of Metropolitan Council Environmental Services 
(MCES) in a few areas near Grass Lake in the Snail Lake Regional Park. These tests are 
being performed to develop a better understanding of the area’s hydrology and will not 
negatively impact the park’s environment.

The trail will remain open, but we ask you to exercise caution when traveling through the work 
areas and keep your distance from any trucks or equipment. The testing is anticipated to last 
through early November, but may take longer in the case of inclement weather. Check the 
project website for up to date information: GrassLakeImprovements.com.

Contact Us

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via the project email or hotline listed 
below.

Email: info@GrassLakeImprovements.com
Hotline: 612-518-5960




